
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - NOVEMBER 29, 2004 

RECOGNITION OF FORMER MEMBERS OF COUNCIL 

Recommendation 

Regional Councillor Joyce Frustaglio recommends: 
 
That the City Manager be directed to bring forward a policy, which will deal with; 
 

1. The recognition of former Members of Council for their years of service to the 
City of Vaughan and its residents. 

 
2. That this recognition (a gift presentation) take place during their last Council 

Meeting. 

Purpose 

To recognize the years of service a former Member of Council has given to the City of Vaughan. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

We have had a number of Councillors leave for various reasons, whether they lost their seat in an 
election or chose to run either Federally or Provincially. 
 
This past term of Council, we saw Mario G. Racco elected as M.P.P for Thornhill and Susan 
Kadis as M.P. for Thornhill as well. 
 
It would be appropriate to acknowledge their years of service and the tremendous contribution 
they made to our residents. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
 
 
Joyce Frustaglio 
 
Regional Councillor 
 


